
Bronx Green-Up, the community gardening outreach program of the New York Botanical Garden, provides horticultural advice, 
technical assistance, and training to community gardeners, school groups, and other organizations interested in improving urban 
neighborhoods through greening projects. Please visit nybg.org/green_up for more information. To sign up for our mailing list or e-
list, send your contact information to bronxgreenup@nybg.org. 

 

 
 

Pre-registration is recommended. 
To reserve your place, email bronxgreenup@nybg.org or call 718.817.8026. 

Space is limited for some events; priority will be given to members of our sites in the Bronx. 
 
WORKSHOP: DIVIDING PERENNIALS 
Saturday, October 5 • 11 a.m.–1 p.m.  
Drew Gardens • East Tremont Avenue one half-block east of Boston Road (next to the Lorraine 
Hansberry Elementary School) 
 
Many native plants, including those attractive to pollinators, become overgrown and require division every 
two to three years to remain healthy (and create more plants for sharing!). Join Butterfly Project NYC (a 
project of the Bronx Green-Up of The New York Botanical Garden, City Parks Foundation, NYC Parks 
Green Thumb, and others) for a workshop on dividing mature perennials; participants will learn 
techniques and practice making and replanting divisions as well as take home any extra plants (based on 
availability). 
 
 

SOIL IS ALIVE CERTIFICATE SERIES 
Wednesdays, October 16 and 23 • 6–8 p.m. and 
Saturday, October 19 • 10 a.m.–1 p.m. (at a community garden to be determined) 
New York Botanical Garden • Watson Education Building 
Deadline is October 4, 2019 
 
This three-part workshop will focus on maintaining and building 
healthy soil. Healthy soil is vital to any productive garden, whether 
you grow vegetables or flowers. Learn what soil is, how to enrich it 
the organic way, and what concerns exist for urban soils. Parts1 and 
2 will take place at The New York Botanical Garden, and Part 3 will 
be hands-on at a community garden. Pre-registration is required. 
Priority will be given to Bronx community gardeners, but others are 
welcome if space allows. Register here, http://bit.ly/2ysN37x, or 
call 718.817.8026 for more information. 
 
RECEIVE E-NEWSLETTER OF BRONX GREEN-UP AND NYC COMPOST PROJECT  
 
Want to stay in the know? Sign up for our newsletter, which is sent via e-mail. It will arrive before the 
first week of each month with news about opportunities for urban gardeners and composters, including 
workshops, events, resources, and job postings. If you would like to receive the e-newsletter, fill out this 
form at http://bit.ly/2kUFrIs.  
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